
 

John Spendluffe Technology College 
Hanby Lane, Alford, Lincolnshire, LN13 9BL 

Headteacher: Mr S Curtis 
 

Telephone   (01507) 462443 
Email   office@jstc.org.uk 
Website   www.jstc.org.uk 

 
Teacher of Science 

 
Required for September 2022 
Full or part time considered 

MPS1-UPS3 + Potential recruitment and retention allowance  
 

JSTC is looking for an enthusiastic and talented Science Teacher to join us in the department as 
part of what is already a strong team.  
 
With significant investment within school, including six science labs, strong GCSE results and an 
oversubscribed student body, this is an excellent time to be joining John Spendluffe. This will be an 
important role within the school and the new member of staff will play a key part in the school’s 
continued success. The vacancy provides a tremendous opportunity for a new member of staff in a 
flourishing and successful school; we offer a friendly supportive environment, excellent 
professional learning and genuine development opportunities for professional growth.  Applications 
from ECTs or experienced teachers would be equally welcomed, and we will consider all science 
specialisms. 
 

Closing date: 4.00pm, Monday 6th June, 2022.   
Interview date: Provisionally Friday 10th June, 2022 

 
JSTC is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and 
expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  Therefore, the successful candidate will 
be required to undergo an enhanced DBS check. 
 
As part of your application please tell us why you wish to apply for this position and what 
experiences and expertise you can bring to this post. An application form and further details are 
available on our school website at www.jstc.org.uk or by contacting the Headteacher’s Secretary: 
at John Spendluffe Technology College, Hanby Lane, Alford, Lincolnshire, LN13 9BL, direct on 
01507 464308 or email f.smith@jstc.org.uk.  
 
 


